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PetPlan Award Nominations

	 

 

 We are pleased to announce that Equine Vets Suzanne Green and Leona Bramall have both been nominated for ?Vet of the Year' in

this year's PetPlan Awards, along with Aly Heggie and Sue Townley in the Goosnargh Support Team.

Also, Judith Lee and Kimberley Ashurst from our Small Animal division were also nominated for 'Vet of the Year'.

Petplan has worked closely with the veterinary profession for over 40 years and sees first hand each day the fantastic work that goes

on in veterinary practices across the UK.

They recognise that keeping customers happy and pets healthy is a team effort from the receptionist and support staff right through

to the vets and nurses themselves. These awards provide an opportunity for pet owners to recognise the hard work and dedication of

veterinary staff and say 'thank you'.
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